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1.   Development of T-33 was directed by the ABYC Technical Board.  The PTC felt that the document should begin as a technical information report as this technology on recreational craft is just starting to become available. The PTC will relook at future conversion to a standard as this technology matures in the industry. 
2.  T-33, Electric Propulsion Systems 
· Wiring connections will be designated by the system manufacturer.
· When choosing cable size, the ambient temperature will be designated at 30°C, 50°C or 60°C.  The machinery space will be considered to be at least 50°C.

· Battery capacity monitors shall be compatible with the type of battery chemistry used.

· Automatic disconnect devices should be manually reset and the reset procedure should not expose the operator to hazardous voltages and the risk of potential injury caused by arcing.

· Included a table for the Temperature Rating of Conductors from the National Electric Code.  Also included additional temperature derating directions.

· Added a table of enclosure protection ratings for panel boards and switchboards.

· Some editorial revisions.

· Next action:  This Technical Report will be included with the ABYC summer 2009 supplement.  An early revision cycle is anticipated after first industry use of this technical report.
3.  The next meeting of the ABYC Electrical Propulsion PTC subcommittee will be at the call of the chair. 
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